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I wish to state my anger about the plans for Brooklands farm, first where is the council going to provide  more water 
we already have hosepipe bans in the summer, l moved here to live in a village it is becoming a large town!!!!. The 
Chestfield road will be like the Thanet Way only to have a childs playground in it.Friday afternoons  at the Swalecliff 
roundabout was at complete standstill with traffic going to McDonald's this can only get worse. We are all aware of 
the problem with sewage, what an overload would this be.!!!!!. Surely the council in there right mind would not 
agree to this.l do hope the future of Chestfield is safe as l don't like the look of it at the moment. Regards Mrs G 
Langford   
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